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Reuter Anke

Von: IAEVG Conference 2024 <iaevg2024@jyu.fi>
Gesendet: Donnerstag, 1. August 2024 13:04
An: Reuter Anke
Betreff: IAEVG Conference proposal notification

Dear Anke Reuter 
  
We are pleased to inform you that your poster proposal, titled “Feminization of Leadership? – An interest 
in digital leadership depending on gender “, has been accepted by the Scientific Committee for the IAEVG 
International Conference 2024. 
  
If you have not yet registered, please do so by following the instructions on the conference website. The 
Early Bird registration deadline is August 31, 2024, and the regular registration deadline is October 13, 
2024. Note that your proposal will be fully accepted only upon completed registration. Unregistered 
contributors will be removed from the program after October 13, 2024. 
  
When making travel arrangements, please ensure that you are available to present your contribution at 
any time during the conference. 
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at iaevg2024@jyu.fi 
  
We look forward to welcoming you to Jyväskylä in November! 
  
  
Conference secretary, 
on behalf of the IAEVG 2024 Organisation Committee 


